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PERMISSION LETTER 

The Class of 2018 Year 6 Farewell 
9/11/2018 
 

Dear parents and caregivers, 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 

         
 

Please contact:    Natasha Charles  if you have any questions regarding this event.    
 

I give permission for my child: ________________________________    of class: ______________ 

to attend:   The Class of 2018 Year 6 Farewell on: Monday 10/12/2018 

I have enclosed an amount of:   $15 
 

Please list any medical conditions or allergies:  _______________________________________________ 
I understand that my child will receive medical treatment in the case of an emergency.  

I am able to organise transport for my child to & from the venue  
 

 YES   NO 

I understand that if my child’s behaviour is not appropriate they could jeopardise their attendance at this 
event. If my child is on a ‘Caution to Suspend’ or ‘Suspension’ they will not be able to attend this event. 
 

Parent/Caregiver name (please print): ___________________________   Signed:____________________  

Contact number (in case of emergency): _________________________   Date:  ____________________ 
 

As a final celebration of their time at Plumpton Public School, Year 6 students are invited to 
attend a farewell dinner and dance in their honour.   

WHERE: Stonecutters Ridge Golf Club, 86 Stonecutters Drive, Colebee, NSW 2761 

DATE: Monday 10/12/2016 

TIME: 

6:00 pm – 9:00 pm                                                                                                                  
Children will be dismissed from inside the venue at 9:00pm Your child will not be 
allowed to leave without an adult to collect them. 

COST: $15 

WHY: To celebrate the conclusion of their primary school journey. 

WHAT: 

Dinner (Main Meal, Dessert, Drinks & Year 6 Cake) and Dancing! (All food is Halal 
certified)   

HOW: Private transport 

SUPERVISION: Stage 3 teachers 

CLOTHING: 

Smart casual or semi-formal clothing of a style suitable for age and occasion. If in 
doubt, please feel free to ask your child’s teacher. 

PLEASE NOTE: 

If students’ behaviour is not appropriate they could jeopardise their attendance at 
this event. Any students on a ‘Caution to Suspend’ or ‘Suspension’ will not be able 
to attend this event. 

If you need to contact your child urgently, please phone the venue on 9627-7081 
Please complete the permission slip and return with payment to the front office by:   Monday 3/12/2018 

Natasha Charles Maureen  Larkin 
Principal 

 
Stage supervisor 


